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TO: Mayor and City Council

THROUGH: Steve Powers, City Manager

FROM: Norman Wright, Community Development Director

SUBJECT:

An appeal of the Site Plan Review decision for Grant Elementary School has been
received; the appeal will be heard by the Hearings Officer, unless called-up by City
Council.

Planning Administrator’s decision to reconfigure an existing off-street parking lot and construct an on
-street bus and ADA parking area. - Approved.

Class 3 Site Plan Review Case No. SPR20-19 - Mark Shipman, Saalfeld Griggs Lawyers, on behalf of
Joel Smallwood, Salem Keizer School District - 725 Market ST NE.

Ward(s):  1
Councilor(s):  Kaser
Neighborhood(s):  Grant

RECOMMENDATION:

Information Only.

Pamela Cole
Planner II

Attachments:
1.  Land Use Decision SPR20-19
2. Notice of Appeal from Grant Neighborhood Association
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